
 
  

Edition 15 Week Ending  10.01.14 

 

Tuesday 14th January—Reception/
KS1 visit to Chill Factore 
Thursday 16th January - 

Bishop Mark Davies to visit school 
Tuesday 21st  January—FODS AGM 

at the Printers 
Thursday 23rd January—KS1 to  

Gallery Oldham ‘Favourite Things’ 
Thursday January 30th—Reception 

to Gallery Oldham 
Friday 7th February—Y5/6 Assembly 

in church 9.15 am 
Friday 7th February—British Heart 

Foundation Day—’Wear Red’ 
Thursday 13th February—’Come and 

Create’ afternoon for KS2 
Friday 14th February—’Come and 

Create’ afternoon for Reception and 
KS1 

Friday 14th February—Break up for 
half-term 

Tuesday 25th February—Rec/KS1 
visit to Smithills Farm Bolton 

Monday 3rd March KS2 to 
Gallery Oldham ‘On Your Marks’ 

Thursday 6th March—World Book 
Day 

Monday 24th March Parents’  
Evenings for Reception and Y1 also 

Year 3 and 4 
Monday March 31st—Musical  

Evening in Church   
Wednesday April 2nd—Friday April 
4th Kingswood Holiday for Y5 and 6 
Friday 4th April—Break up for Easter 

 

return to school on  
Tuesday 22nd April  

 

 

  
This week’s stars are:- 

Caitlin Henry 
Poppy Lees 

Joseph Haigh 
Ben Wilson 

Amelia Parslow 
Imogen Rhatigan 

Charlie Ward 
Amany Hopkinson 

Parents will be notified when their child is 
a ‘star of the week’ and hopefully they will 

be able to come to church assembly on 
Friday 

To all children 
with a birthday 
this half term. 

They are:- 

Amany  
Hopkinson 

Matilda  
Byrom 
Harvey 
Mould 

Bridget  
McGladdery 
Tyler Chalk 

Alfied  
Grainger 

Poppy Lees 

 
 
 

Next FODS meeting will 
be the AGM and will   
be held as usual at  

The Printers at 6.00 pm. 
On Tuesday 21st 

January 2014 

 

Valuables in School 
Please remember 

Children should not be 
allowed to bring anything 
valuable or sentimental 
into school as items can 
easily get lost, however 

careful we are. 
A reminder that mobile  
phones should not be 

brought to school,  
however if it is essential 
that a phone is brought 
in for a specific reason, 
please make sure your 

child leaves it in the 
school office. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

The following children have 
been chosen for their good 
behaviour at lunchtime :- 

 

Catlin Henry 
Imogen Rhatigan 

Charlie Ward 
Harvey Mould 

Bethany Thomas 
Bridget McGladdery 

Christmas Fair 
Thank you all for  

supporting our Fair so well 
and helping to make it such 

a great success. 
The event raised £683.93 

for FODS funds. 

Kingswood 2014 for Year 5 and 6 
Letters will be sent home this  

afternoon for children in Year 5 and 
detailing this year’s Kingswood  
Adventure holiday, please check 

bags! 

R/KS1 Fund 
A reminder that  

payments to this fund 
are very welcome and 

your 50p should be sent 
in with dinner or CABS 
money each Monday. 

This can be paid  
half-termly if you find it 
more convenient. Thank 

you for your support.  


